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Madam President, Excellences, ladies and gentlemen, 
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Nevertheless, there have also been positive developments. The Nuclear Security Summits 

have contributed substantially to nuclear security and to keeping fissile material beyond the 

reach of terrorists. Negotiations with Iran have proceeded, and a verifiable long-term 

agreement can be within reach. The establisheeme



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 (Check against delivery)  

Madam President, 

Norway is working on numerous projects to support the goal of a world without nuclear 

weapons.  

 

Firstly, the Oslo Conference on the Humanitarian Impact of Nuclear Weapons in March 

2013, and the two following conferences in Nayarit and Vienna, were successful. The Joint 

Statement on the Humanitarian Consequences of Nuclear Weapons is a clear manifestation 

of the importance of this perspective. We particularly encourage the nuclear weapon states 

to sign up to this statement. Norway has submitted a working paper on the Oslo Conference 

and its main findings.  
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Thirdly, at the Nuclear Security Summit in The Hague, Norway and Sweden offered to enter 

into a partnership with Ukraine to strengthen the safety and security of its nuclear power 

plants. Norway undertook to support the ongoing initiatives led by the US and Ukraine in 

the areas of radioactive source security and border control. We have now established a long-

term cooperation with Ukraine.  

 

In addition, I would like to draw your attention to the working paper submitted by the five 

Nordic countries on nuclear disarmament. And I would like to mention that Norway is a 

member of the Vienna Group of 10, which submitted a working paper containing valuable 

and practical guidance on non-proliferation and peaceful uses. 

 

At this conference, we have an opportunity to renew and strengthen the Treaty that forms 

the basis of all these efforts. Let us make sure that we do just that. In the interest of peace 

and security for all of us, and generations to come.  

 

Thank you, Madam President. 


